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If the past two years has shown us anything, mandates and ignoring personal choice are not a good policy for government to follow.

Some of our most trusted institutions have lost all credibility by following policies that were often contradictory and made no sense.

The heavy handed and bungling approach has made us less safe by now calling into question the recommendations of the government and health care field no matter how sound.

Government does not have the right to violate the most personal of a persons decisions by requiring an irreversible procedure and denial of autonomy and personal choice.

Medical decisions are the purview of the individual and their trusted health care provider. Vote "NO" on further mandates.
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